
South Cambridgeshire District Council 
 

Minutes of a meeting of the Licensing (2003 Act) Sub-Committee held on 
Wednesday, 7 September 2022 at 8.30 a.m. 

 
PRESENT:  Councillor Anna Bradnam – Chair 
 
Councillors: Corinne Garvie Jose Hales 
 
Officers: Brooke O'Neil Licensing Technical Officer 
 Paul Weller Legal Adviser 
 Chloe Mappledoram Technical Officer 
 Rachel Jackson Principal Licensing Officer 
 
1. Appointment of Chair 

 
Councillor Anna Bradnam was elected as Chair of the sub-committee. 

 
 

2. Introductions / Procedure 
 

3. Declarations of Interest 
 

Cllr Jose Hales declared he was a local member for the coach hotel but had not visited the 
premises and came to the matter afresh. 

 
4. Objection to a Temporary Event Notice - Coach House Hotel 

 
Following an event on 21st and 22nd August 2021 a noise abatement notice was served on the Mr 

Thake on 10th September 2021. 

 

The event on 25th/26th June 2022 resulted in noise complaints being received both on the 26th and 

subsequently. 

 

When asked if the Mr Thake recognised that his events impacted the area, he did not acknowledge 

the effect the events had on residential neighbours. 

 
 

  
The Meeting ended at 10.50 a.m. 

 

 


